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May 14, 2010

Dear Sir or Madam,

It is without reservation that | provide this open letter of recommendation on behalf of Jimmy
Tsilfides.

Since TransEngen’s inception in 2006, Mr. Tsilfides has served as the company’s
Telecommunications consultant. During this time, Mr. Tsilfides has provided to our company
project-oriented as well as ongoing maintenance services including:

e Initial set-up of our BCM50 telephone system in 2006

e Ongoing maintenance of our BCM50 telephone system (including obtaining and installing
system patches and updates as indicated)

e Facilitating our 2008 telephone system upgrade

e Facilitating our 2009 voice and data switchover to Optimum Lightpath

e Electrical and cable wiring

On more than one occasion, we’ve contacted Mr. Tsilfides’s with emergency repair needs, and have
never experienced more than a one hour response time. On all fronts and at all turns for the
duration of our three year relationship, Mr. Tsilfides and his team of highly skilled and
knowledgeable telecommunications professionals have been reliable, affordable, professional, and
courteous.

I may be reached during business hours at 203-840-6823, or via e-mail at aterilli@transengen.com,
should you require additional information or if | may be of further assistance.

Singerely,

Angela Terilli
Director of Administration
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